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Dearest Ronald,

I have just sent the attached fax to Alicia. Is she there? Could you help to get this 
thing going? It is so important. We are way behind in Costa Rica, and we have to 
catch up!

Whatever you can do to help will be most fervently appreciated.

Much love,

1226 LeMarchant Street, Halifax, Nova Scotia, Canada B3H 3P7 
Tel: (902)494-1737, Fax: (902)494-2034, E-Mail: IOIHFX@AC.DAL.CA

mailto:IOIHFX@AC.DAL.CA


Dalhousie University International Ocean
Institute

FAXED
FACSIMILE TRANSMISSION

Dr. Ronald Leger 
506 255 2197

Elisabeth Mann Borgese 
1 902 868 2455

23 June, 1995

Hearings, PIM XXIII

Dearest Ronald,

Thanks for your fax of June 21.

I do th ink it would be useful if you could meet with Alejandro as soon as possible and 
assure him of E ar th ’s Council’s interest in the hearings.

You remember tha t  also the Deputy Minister for the Environment, whom you and I 
visited, showed great interest and might support the project.

Hearings have already been held in China, and all our other Centres have made all 
preparations and schedules.So it would be wonderful if we could get things organised
in Costa Rica as well. I would say, for the Caribbean and Central America.

The World Commission now has a Brazilian Vice Chairman, and he will be in charge 
of organising the hearings in South America.
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When you talk to hjm, it would also be useful to touch on PIM XXIII. I have not yet 
received the brochure which was supposed to go out as first mailing, and I have no
idea of what papers have been commissioned. I would be so grateful if he could send
me the brochure and a list of speakers/papers tha t  they have lined up. I am keeping
him informed about everything I am doing from here, but I hear nothing from there, 
and we do have to coordinate better. The time is getting short!

Thanks for everything. Much love,
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